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October 3rd 2017
Dear Parents
Term Dates: Please find attached Term Dates for 2018 – 2019. Please arrange your holidays to fit in with school closures. The term dates are also available on the website.
Parking: May we once again ask for your consideration when parking to bring or collect your children to school. Access to driveways must be maintained at all times and please avoid parking on grass verges. We have also been informed that some parents are parking on St Bedes driveway or under the trees in the grounds. This is not permitted for safety reasons as the pupils access the buses by the driveway. Please keep the zig-zag markings clear.

Parent Governor: There is a vacancy for a Parent Governor. Completed nomination forms should be returned to school by noon on Monday 9th October. 

Harvest Assembly: Next Monday 9th October. This will be led by the children in Years 2, 1 and Reception at 9.15am. All parents and grandparents are welcome to join us.

Harvest Party: The Senior Citizens of both parishes have been invited to attend our Harvest Party on Monday 9th October at 1.30pm. Please can you give consideration to helping support this event by: Donating a raffle prize – (bottle of wine, tinned biscuits, fancy goods)
Giving sandwiches, cakes etc, for the afternoon tea

Providing transport to Senior Citizens who are unable to walk to school

Helping to set up the hall, serve the tea/coffee and organising the distribution of raffle prizes. 

School Admissions 2018: If your child’s 4th birthday falls on or between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 it is time to make arrangements for a primary school place for Autumn 2018. Applications need to be made on-line at www.lancashire.gov.uk then search school admissions. The closing date is 11.59pm on 15th January 2018. In addition, parents putting St Peter’s as a school of their choice MUST complete a supplementary form, obtainable from the school office, if they wish faith criteria to be used.
God’s Natural Beauty Photograph Competition: Thank you for all the amazing entries to the recent photograph competition. Congratulations to the winner Joel Crilly, Year 5, with his photograph of a Lytham Hall Butterfly. All the entries are available for you to see in the entrance. 

Photographs:  Individual and family photographs will be taken on Monday 16th October. Please complete the reply slip if you would like a photograph of siblings together. Family photographs with pre-school children only will be taken at 8.45am. All other photographs will be taken after school commences. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: Thank you for your generous support of the Macmillan Coffee Morning. A total of £226.40 which will be sent to support Macmillan Nurses.
Parent Consultation Evenings: Advance notice of the dates for the first Parents Evenings of the School Year. 

Monday 23rd October, 4.30pm – 6.30pm 
Tuesday 24th October, 3.45pm – 5.45pm 
This is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s class teacher to discuss progress over the Autumn Term. Please check you have returned the form to book an appointment.
PTFA Halloween Party: Friday 20th October 2017, 6pm – 8pm 
                                         Lytham Catholic Club
                                         £3 per ticket
There will be a DJ, Games, Hot Dogs, Cakes, Tuckshop and Raffle. 

Ticket Sales begin on Friday 6th October 2017, only from the School Office.
Unclaimed Raffle Prizes: Please have a look in your pockets / bags for raffle tickets from the PTFA Summer BBQ! If these prizes are not claimed by 6th October they will be added to the Hallowe’en Party Raffle!

Stringers £20 Voucher – White 11 – 15
Beaverbrooks, pair of Earrings RRP £30 – Pink 966 – 970

MOT, Granville Motors, St Annes – Orange 251 – 255

Father Kevin Lowry: In school this week we will be offering prayers for the repose of the soul of Fr. Kevin Lowry and remembering the Parishioners of Holy Family Freckleton and St Annes Westby following his sudden death.

St Peter’s Parish Mass: This Sunday, 8th October, at 10.30am. As it is the Sunday after CAFOD Fast Day each child is asked to bring a tin of food or any non-perishable food item which will be taken up with the offertory. God calls us to think of those that are less fortunate than ourselves. All donations of food will be taken to the Food Bank. Everyone welcome.
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes




Headteacher

Senior Citizens Harvest Party Monday 9th October.

I can help with the following:

Donating a raffle prize

Giving sandwiches, cakes etc, for the afternoon tea

Providing transport to Senior Citizens who are unable to walk to school

Helping to set up the hall, serve the tea/coffee and organising the distribution of raffle prizes. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………

(Please complete according to the above list with your offer of help)

Name …………………………………………………..      Child’s Class…………….

           ………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
           Photographs

           I would like a family photograph of………………………………………………………….

           Please return the slip by Friday 13th October

           Signed…………………………………………………………………………………     

Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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